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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents its compliments to the permanent representatives and has the honor of informing them that, at the request of the Permanent Mission of Ecuador, a special session has been convened to consider the situation in that country.
The special session will be held today, Thursday, September 30, 2010, at 2:30 p.m. in the Simón Bolívar Room.

Republic of Ecuador

Permanent Mission to the OAS

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and, in accordance with the provisions contained in the Charter of the OAS and in the Inter-American Democratic Charter, requests that a special session be convened of that organ.

This request is based on the events of recent hours, which are public knowledge and constitute an attack on democratic institutions in Ecuador.

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the Chair of the Permanent Council assurances of its highest and most distinguished consideration.

Washington, D.C., September 30, 2010

To the Honorable

Chair of the Permanent Council

  of the Organization of American States
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